
6th Grade Weekly News
October 6, 2023

 Mrs. Kalie Naas--knaas@smsrockets.net--812-431-0831

From the Desk of Mrs. Naas:
Next Friday marks the end of the first quarter.  I can’t believe it! Attached to this letter is a Parent-Teacher 
Conference Sign-Up.  Middle School will be doing conferences throughout the week of October 16, not just 
one day as in the past.  Take a look and let me know if you have any questions.  Please return before next 
Thursday so we can schedule and inform you of your meeting time.  We look forward to seeing everyone!

Looking ahead, we usually have a class Halloween Party during our Social Studies time 10:25-11:15 on 
Halloween Day (Tuesday).  Let me know if you would like to organize (game/snack/craft/etc) for the party 
day.  Trunk or Treat will be held in the back parking lot on this day too at 1:30.  If you’d like to have a trunk, 
you can sign up by stopping by or calling the office.  

Enjoy your long weekend–no school Monday for Columbus Day and no school next Friday for our teacher 
workshop in Belleville. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mark Your Calendar
Oct 9-Columbus Day, No School

Oct 13-Teacher Institute Day, No School

Oct 13-End of 1st Quarter

Oct 24-Picture Retakes

Oct 31-Trunk or Treat, 1:30

Nov 1-Health Fair @MCHS (3rd-5th)

Nov 14- Thunderbolts Hockey Game

Religion: Bible Studies
Science: Atoms
Math: Continue Chapter 3- Number Sense
Social Studies:Topic 1-3 Quiz WEDNESDAY! 
ELA: Reading Projects due Oct. 10, Intro. to Percy Jackson - Greek gods
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